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South Palmetto Park Road Sidewalk Under I-95 to Undergo Full Closure Through January 29 

The sidewalk on the south side of Palmetto Park Road under I-95 will be fully closed for reconstruction through Jan. 29. 

The full closure began 7 a.m., Thursday morning, Jan. 7 and is anticipated to last until 7 a.m., Friday morning, Jan. 29. 

Pedestrians and cyclists heading westbound will be detoured via SW 12th Avenue, W Camino Real and S Military Trail. 

Pedestrians and cyclists heading eastbound will be detoured via S Military Trail, W Camino Real and SW 12th Avenue. 
 

 
 

This project will extend the High Occupancy Toll lanes from south of SW 10th Street to south of Glades Road in Broward 

and Palm Beach counties, to include two Managed Lanes in each direction. Scope of work includes widening and converting 

the existing I-95 HOV Lanes to Managed Lanes, reconstruction of the Hillsboro Canal Bridge, bridge widenings at Palmetto 

Park Road and Camino Real, construction of a northbound and southbound auxiliary lane between Hillsboro Boulevard and 

Palmetto Park Road, construction of a northbound auxiliary lane between the SW 10th Street entrance ramp and Hillsboro 

Boulevard exit ramp, guardrail, barrier wall, drainage, landscape relocation, and ITS installation. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

William Grey, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager 
William.Grey@dot.state.fl.us or 954-940-7511 

 

Andrea Pacini - Community Outreach Specialist 
apacini@corradino.com or 954-299-6561 
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Construction Cost: $102 million Construction Began: January 19, 2018 Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 
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